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Please be advised that the Republic Act 10931, known as the Universal 

Access to Quality Tertiary Education Act, remains in effect across all 

Romblon State University Campuses and Colleges. This act provides free tuition 

and other school fees for all eligible undergraduate students in state universities 

and colleges (SUCs), including those with disabilities (PWDs). 

Under RA 10931, Filipino undergraduate students who meet the university's 

admission and retention requirements remain eligible for free tuition and other 

school fees. This program also ensures support for Persons with Disabilities 

(PWDs), aligning with our commitment to providing inclusive education for all 

students. 

Campus Directors, College Deans, and Campus TES Coordinators are 

encouraged to stay updated with the guidelines and requirements associated 

with RA 10931 to support accurate communication and guidance for eligible 

students. 

Thank you for your attention and support in the continued implementation of this 

program. 


